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Dear Director, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide input into this important inquiry into greyhound 
racing. 
 
I am very concerned about the treatment of greyhounds in the racing industry in NSW.  Abuse 
in any form should not be tolerated. 
 
I urge you to take these issues into account and I hope this Inquiry leads to strong 
recommendations which will improve the treatment of these dogs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anne Ratcliffe 
 


